
REMEMBERING

Robert Armstrong
April 26, 1936 - October 2, 2017

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation & Burial Centre

H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Mac Sheahan

Relation: We worked together

Marg and Family: I am so sorry to hear of Bob's passing. We worked a long time together at East York

Fire Department. May he rest in peace. Mac Sheahan

Tribute from Trish Gillman

Relation: Friend

Dear Margaret.  I am so sorry to hear of the loss of Bob. He was a great man. Always had a sense of

humor to everything. I know since you moved to BC we lost contact, and I was truly hoping to get to

see you once I arrived. I know Ann and her family are truly broken with the loss of her dad and the

children's grandpa. I know how hard it is to lose someone. I know these words sound trivial right now,

because the pain is so deep. There is no question in my mind that Bob is watching over all of you. To

know that Jesus extended his hand for Bob to take is comforting, but that unfortunately does not help

the pain right now. You are all in my heart and prayers. Keep Your eyes on Jesus he will guide you

and comfort you. Lots of love Trish

Tribute from Cindy

Relation: Family

Margaret I am so sorry to hear of your loss, I was heartbroken hearing from Norman and Megan about

Bob passing.  I know this is a hard time for you, many here in Ontario are thinking of you and sending

their prayers your way.  Hugs and Love always from both of us here in Peterborough.  Brianna and

myself always here for you if needed!

Tribute from Jim &amp; Barb Galbraith

Relation: Co-worker and friend

We were so very sorry to hear of Bob's passing .He was a long time friend and co worker at the East

York Fire Dept. as well as a neighbor for several years . We know you and Ann and Glen will miss him

greatly .We will always remember the wonderful visit we had with you a few years ago. Please keep in

touch. If you every plan to come east for a visit, your room here is ready and waiting for you.



Our prayers are with you and your family.

Tribute from Mark &amp; Glenda Scott

Relation: Former Pastor

I was surprised to hear of Bob's sudden passing.  Our prayers are with you during this time of grief. 

May our God be your strength and comfort in the days ahead.


